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                                              Thank-you 
Thank-you very much to everyone who was able to attend our Nursery Unit – 
Primary Four Christmas performances.  It was wonderful to welcome parents 
back into our school building on both mornings and for us to share these festive 
memories with you. 
Many thanks also to everybody who attended our Key Stage 2 Carol Service last 
Thursday evening at Joymount Church.  Again, this was a lovely opportunity to 
celebrate the true meaning of Christmas. 
Sincere thanks are extended to our full staff team for their efforts in the preparation of these Christmas events 
and a huge well done to all our wonderful pupils. We are so proud of them all! 
 

Festive Fun Days  
Monday 19 December 2022 - Christmas Cracker Day (Nursery Unit) 
This will be a PJ Day, (these can be Christmas PJs but do not have to be). We will be having lots of fun activities, 
including a visit from Santa, story from Mrs Claus and a Christmas movie. 
Monday 19 December 2022 - our Primary School Council have organised a ‘Movie & Munch’ day for P1-P7 
when everyone can attend school in their pyjamas for a movie and popcorn event. 
Tuesday 20 December 2022 – Nursery Unit finish for Christmas with a Non-Uniform Day. 
Tuesday 20 December 2022 - it’s Christmas Disco Day.  All P1-P7 children may come to school in their party 
clothes.  
Wednesday 21 December 2022 - last day of term 1 in the Primary School. This will be a half day with all our 
pupils finishing at 12 Noon. Again, this will be a non-uniform morning. 
 

Nursery & Primary One Applications for 2023 
As we consider the future, may we advise you that the application process will be online for children wishing to 
start at our Nursery Unit or Primary One in September 2023.  A parental portal on the Education Authority 
website of www.eani.org.uk/admissions will be available from Tuesday 10 January 2023 @ 12 Noon to Friday 
27 January 2023 @ 12 Noon.  Please do not hesitate in asking us for assistance if you have any further queries.  
 
Any parents with prospective Nursery or Primary 1 children for September 2023 who were unable to join us for 
Open Morning 2022, are encouraged to contact the school directly to arrange a personal tour. This opportunity 
will continue to be available throughout January 2023. 
 

                                      Christmas Greetings 
May we take this opportunity to wish all our Oakfield pupils, staff and families a 
very happy Christmas and a peaceful New Year.  We look forward to welcoming all 
our pupils back to school on Thursday 5 January 2023 at normal times. 
 

G. McCluskey & Y. Moore 
 

 School Information for Parents :  Oakfield Designated Teachers for Child Protection  
Primary School - Miss L. Gilmour             Nursery Unit - Mrs K. Wylie 
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